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Title
Court Facilities | Naming Request for the New Main Courthouse in Santa Rosa (Sonoma)
(Action Required)

Summary
The Subcommittee on Courthouse Names of the Court Facilities Advisory Committee recommends approving
the Superior Court of Sonoma County’s request to name the new main courthouse in the City of Santa Rosa the
Hall of Justice. This approval provides a name for the new courthouse, whose construction is scheduled to
begin in spring 2020 and end in summer 2022.
Recommendation
The Subcommittee on Courthouse Names of the Court Facilities Advisory Committee recommends that the
Judicial Council, effective September 24, 2019, approve the request to name the new main courthouse the Hall
of Justice, Superior Court of California, County of Sonoma.
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